
 
Is my Non Profit ready to move on from “Accidental IT?”  

Monday December 12th from 4:30pm to 5:30pm at Harvest House Ministries Technology Lab 
Harvest House Ministry Center 175 Jefferson Ave between Swan and Clinton in Buffalo 

Plenty of Free and Secure Lit Parking 
Technology is a key element in keeping your non profit running smoothly.  With the programs and 
services that we utilize changing almost daily, you need someone to oversee your systems to ensure 
that you are staying as productive as you can be, don’t even get us started on all the various 
technology laws and regulations!  For most non-profits, this falls on the office manager or what we 
call “Accidental IT”. What if your needs outgrow your current “Accidental IT” staff person or 
volunteer? Then what do you do?  Managed IT service providers can help in these cases and 
oftentimes do so much more.  In this workshop, we will discuss what Managed IT means, and how 
to tell if you really need these services and can your non profit afford to have it, or…afford not to? 
 

To register contact Joanne Reczka at 716-825-0929 


